
Embassy of India 
Khartoum 

 
Dated: 26th June, 2020 

 
Advisory on Covid-19 related Evacuation Facilitation 

 
The Embassy is happy to inform all the stranded and other 

Indian nationals that Sudanese authorities are organising chartered 
flights of ‘Badr Airlines’ to bring back Sudanese nationals stranded 
in different cities of India on payment basis. Their schedule is likely 
to be as under: 
 

Date Route 
Tuesday 
30/06/2020 

Khartoum - Chennai - Khartoum 

Wednesday 
01/07/2020 

Khartoum - Delhi - Khartoum 

Thursday 
02/07/2020 

Khartoum - Hyderabad - Khartoum 

Friday 
03/07/2020 

Khartoum - Bangalore - Khartoum 

 
‘Badr Airlines’ has offered to evacuate interested Indian 

nationals from Khartoum to the above destinations in India @ USD 
510/- per person. Since the first flight from Khartoum to Chennai is 
tentatively scheduled to depart Khartoum on  29 June, the fellow 
Indians interested in  evacuating, particularly the people from the 
states of Tamil Nadu, Kerala, and Puducherry,  may wish to utilise 
this flight for going back. And people from the other states may use 
the other destinations as above and convenient to them. 

 
All fellow Indians interested in the above flights are requested 

to register urgently on the following link:  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPK99C412Ov2dYiZEeR
pyURPfRKMmXLbaRil5L8z1q2uZjFg/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 

It may be worth recollecting that the people arriving in 
Chennai and other destinations will have to  undergo  paid 
quarantine at the arriving destination and follow other SoPs and 
guidelines on testing, domestic travel etc,  issued from time to time 
by the concerned Indian authorities and they will have to sign an 
undertaking in this regard and as done for the previous flights. 
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